
Letter of Service Provider Integration 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To, 

[Service Provider's Name] 

[Service Provider's Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Service Provider's Contact Name], 

We are pleased to inform you that we are moving forward with the integration of your services 

into our operations. As we work together, we want to emphasize the importance of aligning with 

our company's ethical standards and values. 

At [Your Company Name], we prioritize integrity, fairness, and transparency in all our 

partnerships. We believe that a shared commitment to ethical practices is essential for fostering a 

mutually beneficial relationship. 

We kindly request your acknowledgment of our company's ethics policy, which includes: 

• Commitment to compliance with applicable laws and regulations. 

• Respect for confidentiality and protection of sensitive information. 

• Promotion of fair competition and avoidance of conflicts of interest. 

• Commitment to sustainable practices and corporate social responsibility. 

We look forward to your cooperation in adhering to these principles as we progress with our 

partnership. Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions or need further clarification 

regarding our ethics guidelines. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We are excited to embark on this journey together. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Company Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Your Contact Information] 


